HB 2108 -- Sheriff’s Charges in Civil Cases
Sponsor: Jones (117)

Currently, charges of up to $50,000 in any year collected by a
sheriff in civil cases must be held in a fund established by the
county treasurer to be expended at the discretion of the sheriff
for the procurement of services and equipment to support the
operation of the sheriff’s office. This bill allows moneys in
the fund to also be used to supplement the sheriff’s base salary.
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